
 

 

Legislative Council 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

1 August 2013 
 

INQUIRY INTO THE TASMANIAN ABORIGINAL LANDS 

AMENDMENT BILL 2012  
 

The Legislative Council Inquiry into the Aboriginal 

Lands Amendment Bill 2012 will commence public 

hearings next week in Smithton on Tuesday 6 August 

2013.  

 

Further information about the Inquiry including Terms 

of Reference and transcripts of hearings are available at:  

http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/ctee/Council/GovAd

minB_AboriginalLandsAmendmentBill.htm 
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MEDIA NOTE: Details of witnesses appearing at the hearings are attached. 

 

 

 

 

 

FURTHER INFORMATION: Kerry Finch MLC on 0407 448 905 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/ctee/Council/GovAdminB_AboriginalLandsAmendmentBill.htm
http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/ctee/Council/GovAdminB_AboriginalLandsAmendmentBill.htm
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Public Hearing on Tuesday 6 August 2013 

 

 

 

 

Circular Head Council, 33 Goldie Street, Smithton 

 
 

 

 

 

 

9.00am Circular Head Council 

 

 

10.00am Mr Alan Wolfe 

 

 

11.00am Circular Head Aboriginal Corporation 

 


